
May 4, 2022 

The Honorable Timothy Grayson 
Assembly Member 
California State Assembly 
State Capitol Swing Space, Room 8610 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

RE: AB 2536 (Grayson) – REMOVAL OF OPPOSITION 

Dear Assembly Member Grayson:  

Due to recent amendments to your AB 2536 dated April 26, 2022, the Orange County 
Sanitation District (OC San) wishes to remove our opposition to your bill. OC San will now 
be in a “neutral” position on AB 2536. 

OC San appreciates the work of you and your office with the stakeholder group to address 
our concerns on the bill. If OC San can be a resource for you in the future, please do not 
hesitate to contact Jennifer Cabral, OC San Administration Manager at (714) 593-7581 or 
via email at JCabral@ocsan.gov. 

Sincerely, 

John B. Withers 
Board Chairman 


